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Comments: I am very much in support of the proposed John Long Canyon bypass and nearby John Long

reroute. I also support the Horseshoe and North Fork reroutes.

All of the these proposed reroutes are very beneficial and will be a huge step in improving public access to the

national forest.

I hope these comments can be entered into the scoping process and I also hope that I will be contacted directly

with any future opportunities to review and provide public comment. It was only by a freak occurrence that I found

out tonight about this current public access project. It is a very good project and the John Long canyon access

has been long overdue. Thanks Brian

   


